

231 Chestnut Street, Dunnville ON, N1A 2H2 Phone: 905-774-3183 dunnvillecoc@rogers.com

Date: November 29, 2019

The New By Laws have passed!

Thank you to everyone that came out and attended the special meeting on November 26th. With the passage of new by-laws, we have raised the bar on organizational governance in this very important first step towards moving forward for Dunnville. Now that the Chamber By-Laws have been passed by 2/3 of the membership vote, there will be an opportunity to hand in your suggestions to amend the By-Laws.

Keeping in mind that there are some bylaws that are Frozen, as per the Corporation Act, which must stay intact and other areas designed by Legal, your thoughts can be considered by the By-Law committee that has been formed.

If you would like to propose an amendment, we will be accepting your ideas at 2 member business locations. The deadline date to drop off your suggestions is **Monday December 2nd** at the following locations:

PHASE TWO - 141 Queen street

Open Friday 10am - 6pm Saturday 10am - 5pm Monday-Wednesday 10am - 5pm

Haldimand Norfolk Community Senior Support Services- 657 Lock St. West

Open

Monday to Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm Closed 12:30-1:30 Daily

Thank you again to all members for attending and we welcome your input on this next chapter!

Sincerely,

Don Zynomirski
President Dunnville Chamber of Commerce